
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 

LAKE CENTRAL SCHOOL CORPORATION 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Lake Central School Corporation Community Update regarding Technology, Facilities, and Finance 

St. John, Indiana – July 11, 2017 

Lake Central School Corporation wants to inform residents of the Tri-town area that on August 8, 2017, 
Lake Central School Corporation will host an informational meeting in the Lake Central High School 
Theater in order to share information regarding technology, facilities and finance. 

The meeting is scheduled to last from 6-8 PM with presentations on all three topics followed by a 
limited time for questions after which willing attendees will be asked to complete a survey. 

The purpose of the survey is to gather additional information from informed community members.  The 
data will be used for district wide strategic planning for 2017-18 and beyond. 

Interested community members should park in the front of the school and may enter door A or door B.  
Doors will be open at 5:15. 

  
Contact: 

Lawrence Veracco,  Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
Lake Central School Corporation 
8260 Wicker Avenue 
St. John, IN 46373 
219.865.8507                lveracco@lcscmail.com 

tel:219.865.8507

